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Winter Seminar

Grand Hyatt Washington

1000 H Street NW

Washington, D.C, 20001

SPEAKERS

Venera Ziegler

New York Partner Venera Ziegler will speak at the National Association of Public Pension Attorneys’ (NAPPA) 2024
Winter Seminar, taking place on February 21 and 23 in Washington, D.C. The two-day seminar will discuss current
trends and issues put together by the section steering committees.

Venera along with other panelists will speak on “Dueling Violins (Limited Partner vs General Partner Debate on Fund
Terms)” session on February 21 at 10:15 a.m. The panel will discuss what motivates Limited Partners (LPs) and
General Partners (GPs) when negotiating private fund documents and present key business and legal topics integral
to the LP and GP relationship to ensure they better understand each other’s situation.

You can learn more about this session and other topics on the NAPPA website.

https://www.nappa.org/index.php?option=com_jevents&task=icalrepeat.detail&evid=33&Itemid=1&year=2024&month=02&day=21&title=2024-winter-seminar&uid=7085535f8205688a806c68ab9a8f7dd2

